
HAPPY HOLIDAYS

As we embrace the holiday season, we want to take a
moment to express our heartfelt thanks. Your support,
engagement, and dedication have made this past semester
incredibly special. Here are just a few highlights and
updates as we celebrate our accomplishments and look
ahead to the future:

SEMESTER HIGHLIGHTS
This semester, we served over 100 youth and provided
428+ unique learning opportunities across 28 days of
sessions.                                                                              
Heartfelt thanks to parent, Autumn Bryant, who went
above and beyond to support our program this semester!
A sincere thank you to our DLC Program Team—       
Donta Goodwin, Kyren Martin, Ina Montgomery,    
Catina Taylor, Gerald Turner, and George Walker—for
your unwavering support and dedication this semester.
Your efforts have made an incredible impact, and we are
truly grateful for all you do!

I HAVE TWO BOYS WHO
ATTEND THE LEARNING
CENTER, AND IT’S BEEN 
A GREAT EXPERIENCE FOR
THEM. IT PROVIDES AN
EXCELLENT AFTER-SCHOOL
PROGRAM WHERE THEY 
CAN PARTICIPATE IN
MEANINGFUL ACTIVITIES. 
IF YOU HAVE CHILDREN IN
GRADES K THROUGH 12, 
I HIGHLY RECOMMEND 
THE LEARNING CENTER!
-DECARLA NORMORE

THANK YOU FOR AN AMAZING SEMESTER!

SEMESTER HIGHLIGHTSSEMESTER HIGHLIGHTS
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Your insights matter! Please take a moment to complete
our 3-question survey to help us enhance our impact and
plan for next semester. Link HERE!

WE VALUE YOUR FEEDBACKWE VALUE YOUR FEEDBACKWE VALUE YOUR FEEDBACK

Save the date! Next semester begins on January 25, 2025,
promising more enriching activities, engaging events, and
learning opportunities!

WHAT’S NEXTWHAT’S NEXTWHAT’S NEXT

To our fantastic building tenants—Black Family
Technology Awareness Association (BFTAA), Urban
Technology Empowered Communities (Urban TEC),
Dreams KC, Inspired Aesthetics, Jack and Jill of America,
Inc. - Kansas City, MO Chapter, Omega Psi Phi Fraternity,
Inc. - Beta Omega Chapter, SM Dance Company, and all
other users—thank you for contributing to making our
space vibrant and impactful. Your support enriches our
community, and we’re excited to continue collaborating in
the coming year.

MESSAGE FOR OUR BUILDING PARTNERSTHANK YOU AGAIN FOR
YOUR UNWAVERING
SUPPORT AND
INVOLVEMENT. WISHING
YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A
JOYOUS HOLIDAY SEASON
AND A HAPPY, NEW YEAR!
-DUBOIS LEARNING
CENTER LEADERSHIP TEAM

MESSAGE FOR OUR BUILDING PARTNERSMESSAGE FOR OUR BUILDING PARTNERS

https://forms.gle/K3oPGqBzMe9dCPNWA

